April 7, 2025
To the Subcommittee on Education,

I, Maybelle Salanga, am in support of a continuation of increased state funding for the OVDL.
As a second-year veterinary student at the Carlson College of Veterinary Medicine at Oregon State
University, it has been amazing and informative to witness the work and successes of the OVDL.

OVDL is important for the health of animals as well as the protection of the environment and public
health. | kindly appreciate your consideration.

Regards,

gl

Maybelle Salanga

DVM Candidate Class of 2027



